
  August 2019             High Desert Estates 

Community Newsletter 

               5980 SE Jerry Dr., Prineville, OR 97754                                                 www.desertsky.org/HDEHOA 
 

Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

Our next Board Meeting is on August 20,2019 at 6 pm in the library. We did not have a meeting in July. 

 

It is worth repeating that Fire Season is here, and we all need to be prepared. Below are two great 

resources for you to check out:   

www.Crookcountyfire&resuce.com   and   www.Readyforwildfire.org 

All are welcome at the monthly first Wednesday HDE Breakfast at Crossroads Restaurant located at 121 

NE 3rd St. Ordering starts at 8:30 to 9:00 am. Put it on your calendar for next month (September 4th) if 

you did not make it this month! 

 

The HOA office relocation to 5980 SE Jerry Dr. is moving forward. Power Poles are in, the Septic 

Holding Tank and Water Lines are in. We are waiting for the Electric Box Meter Base, the floor to be 

fixed, and the Deck to be built. Mr.& Mrs. York donated for the HOA a framed photograph of the HOA. 

It is a Beautiful aerial photo and it will hang in the Office. Thank you both for this gift. 

 

We hope to have all remaining issues resolved and be in the office this September. When the office is 

ready, the Board would like to have a Potluck Dinner and celebrate living in the beautiful high desert. 

You will be notified when we are ready. We will be delighted to see you, have you meet your neighbors, 

and share your thoughts. The Board always wants to help this HOA be the very best.  

 

Backflows are going forward. The Purpose of the backflows are twofold. One, it protects our water, and 

the other is it protects you. So, when we have a pipe break, it protects your hot water tank from damage. 

Thank You all for your understanding of the importance of this device. 
 

Do you have something for sale or that you want to pass on to others?  Let us know and we can put it in 

the newsletter when we have space. Dorothy Wills (541-771-0668) has items she would like to pass on. 

Ken Lundy (503-548-3517) is selling some Chain-link Fencing. We have some kids in the neighborhood 

who are willing to do yard work for money. This is the Jessee Family (541-408-1791).  Fred Welty does 

lot mowing. Give him a call (541-788-5445).  

 

We have a group of people reviewing the By-Laws 

and CCR’s for needed updates. If you would like to 

submit something for this group to review, please send 

it to hdehoa172@gmail.com  and I will see that they 

get your e-mail. 

 

Please keep in mind our recommended alternate 

watering days to reduce the impact on our water  

system during the peak summer months. 

 

I Hope all of you are enjoying the summer. 

 

THANK YOU,  Diane Dendy 

ODD NUMBER LOTS  

WATER ON ODD NUMBER CALENDAR DAYS 

EVEN NUMBER LOTS  

WATER ON EVEN NUMBER CALENDAR DAYS 

Use your Lot number, not your Address number.  

Lot numbers are on your Water Bill! 
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